
March 22nd, 1927.

Professor J. L. Morin, 
3450 Ste. Famille Street, Montreal.

Dear Professor Korin:»
I acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 21st.

. 1 sorry that your healthnas been so poor lately and that you have had to 
undergo operations. I shall place your request 
before the Finance Committee at its next meeting, 
and I am sure they will give it every consideration.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


